From:

Patrino Beth

Sent:

Monday, April 06, 2015 8:27 PM

To:

Mickelson Anastasia

Subject:

Fwd: fracking

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeff Perin <<u>greendrakehatch@gmail.com</u>>

Date: April 6, 2015 at 5:51:20 PM PDT

To: < beth.patrino@state.or.us>

Subject: fracking

Dear Beth Patrino,

I am writing today because it's come to my attention that there is an upcoming Fracking Moratorium hearing (HB3415) coming up in Salem tomorrow.

I'd like to make my voice heard in this matter. Oregon is not the place to allow fracking. Please consider how important clean water is to Oregonians. As a life-long resident of our state, water has been the most important thing to my life here for as long as I can recall. Water is more valuable (long term) than oil or natural gas. Fracking has been proven to create pollution in ground water, wells and even in surface water. There is nothing safe or benign with this practice no matter what the nice lady on the commercial says in prime time almost every night. Fracking is so dangerous it is already being banned in more progressive areas and even entire countries have banned the practice. Scotland banned fracking just in the last few days. I believe Oregon is every bit as progressive and smart to take the fight to stand against this now.

Please think of the future 20 or more years out, after the corporate profits have been taken and ask yourself what was left to our freshwater here? That is the answer...If freshwater is compromised anywhere, it's a loss for Oregon.

Thank you,
Jeff Perin, owner
the Fly Fisher's Place
Sisters, Oregon
(541)549-3474
www.flyfishersplace.com
Facebook the fly fishers place
greendrakehatch@gmail.com